Debra Thomeson

From: Don Spigelmyre <Don.Spigelmyre@obiseafoods.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 9:40 AM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Harbor board

Good morning, | am sending you this email to request that | maintain my seat on Petershurg harbor board. | understand
this will be a one year, short term stint Anand | will have to re-run next October.

I completed all the paperwork to have my name on this year‘s election, but during the transition from Icicle Seafoods to
OBl seafood’s my email server lost several outgoing messages. | know | should’ve checked to ensure that you received it,

but with the level of Covid response we were dealing with it fell through the cracks.

| hope the assembly OK’s this, | enjoy my time on the board immensely and look forward to serving the town of
Petersburg for the next year.

Respectfully, Donald F Spigelmyre

Sent from my iPhone



